From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: public comment 21-0764
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 11:36:23 AM

| am very opposed to the solar panel project for Franklin township Columbiana county. | grew up in the
city and moved to the country to raise my children and enjoy the life and views of God's country. If this
project happens 3/4 of my property will be surrounded by solar panels and this rediculous jail type
fence. My children have often sat outside and watched wildlife including bald eagles just outside their
back door. | am concerned for wildlife, weeds, and my well water. | maintain most of our family's food
supply with my garden and know that either spray or weed seeds blowing over are going to make that
more challenging. | strongly beleive this project will impact my familys country lifestyle enough that we
will be forced to uproot and move. The fact that solar power is not the most efficient way of producing
power and this area particullary does not always get sun makes it even more frustrating to alter so
many peoples lives for something that is not that benefiting.

Tiffany Palmer


mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

7/12/2022 12:28:09 PM

in

Case No(s). 21-0764-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment Public comment of Tiffany Palmer, via website,
electronically filed by Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing



	

